
Hello Everyone!  
 
I hope you’re having a 

wonderful safe 

summer. We just had 

our quarterly LVMA 

board meeting, the 

July meeting happens 

to also be our annual 

budget meeting. I’m 

pleased to report that our association is 

growing and financially sound. This is in 

part due to growing membership, SWVS 

proceeds and very successful recent 

LVMA Winter meeting.    

 

We have recently updated our LVMA logo 

and our Mission Statement, ‘To advance 

veterinary medicine and advocate for the 

association's members’.  We are excited 

about both and you can see the logo on 

our newly updated website, 

www.lvma.org. We are in the process of 

ordering new print materials, signs and 

promotional materials. You can see these 

at the SWVS, which we hope you will 

attend.  

 

2017 Southwest Veterinary Symposium 

registration is open at this time. The 

symposium is on beautiful San Antonio 

Riverwalk from September 21-24 at the 

San Antonio Convention Center!   

 

Recruiting for our next Power of 10 class 

is taking place at this time. Power of 10 is 

a Leadership Development Program for 

veterinarians who have graduated on or 

during 2011. The purpose of the program 

is to engage and develop recent graduates 

with foundational skills in leadership, 

communication, and business. If you are a 

practice owner with new associates, 

please consider allowing them to 

participate in this program. We feel 

encouraging those new to our profession 

to network and engage with other 

veterinarians will benefit you as an 

employer, them as a new veterinarian and 

our profession as a  

whole. Please 

watch our 

website and 

Facebook page 

for testimonial 

videos about 

how incredible 

this program is.  

 

Thank you for 

your time and 

your 

membership to 

the LVMA.  Please feel free to contact me if 

I can answer any questions or be of other 

assistance.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marion Sewell, DVM 

LVMA President 
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WELCOME 
Rebekah Lee, DVM 

Louisiana State University 
 

Cheryl Chooljian, DVM 
Louisiana State University 

 
Jewel Hicks, DVM 

Louisiana State University  
 

Angela Jugan, DVM 
Louisiana State University 

 

Lindsey Anne McWhorter, DVM 
Denham Springs, LA 

 
Aimee Perez-Chaumont, DVM 

Louisiana State University 
 

Ty Theriot, DVM 
Louisiana State University 

 
Mandy Walkenhorst, DVM 
Louisiana State University 

 

The LVMA would like to welcome our newest members to the Association! We are excited to have you as part of our team; 
we can’t wait to show you everything we have to offer and look forward to your contributions to the veterinary profession.  

WELCOME TO THE LVMA! 
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Louisiana Veterinary Medical Association 

8550 United Plaza Blvd., Suite 1001 
Baton Rouge, LA 70809 

Phone:  (225) 928-5862 

FAX:  (225) 408-4422 

office@lvma.org 

www.lvma.org 
 

President 

Dr. Marion Sewell, Member-at-large 

 

President-Elect 

Dr. Christie McHughes, Member-at-large 

 

Vice President 

Dr. John Mauterer, District 6 
 

Treasurer 

Dr. Dale Peyroux 
 

Immediate Past President 

Dr. Trisha Marullo, District 5 

 

Board Members 
Dr. Glen Ritter, District 1 

Dr. Julie Roane, District 2 

Dr. Jesse Brandon, District 3 
Dr. Jason Poynter, District 4 

Dr. Paul Ritch, District 7 

Dr. Amanda Perkins, District 8 
Dr. Kirk Ryan, District 9 

Philip Stelly, Ex-Officio 

 

Committee Chairs 

Companion Animal: Dr. John Mauterer 

Emergency Management: Dr. Renee Poirrier 
Food Animal: Drs. Kirk Ryan  

Legislative Committee: Dr. Patrick Thistlethwaite 

Political Action: Dr. Alfred Stevens 
 

WJE Foundation Trustees 

Dr. Patrick Thistlethwaite, President 
Dr. Anne Guedry 

Dr. Richard Lefebvre 

Dr. Jacqueline Simon 
Dr. Kathleen Mullins 

 

AVMA Delegate 

Dr. C. Wayne Roberson 

 

AVMA Alternate Delegate 

Dr. Robert C. Gros 

 

Executive Director 
H. Bland O’Connor, Jr. 

 

Association Coordinators 
Stephanie Karaty 

Lauren Landry 

 

Submit articles and advertisements to the 

LVMA office as follows: 

January/February Newsletter December 15th 
March/April Newsletter February 15th 

May/June Newsletter           April 15th 

July/August Newsletter June 15th 
September/October Newsletter August 15th 

November/December Newsletter October 15th 

Donations in honor of persons: 

 

Beth Floyd and Steven Barker 

In honor of Sam Haase 

 

Donations in memory of persons: 

 

   Live Oak Animal Hospital 

In loving memory of Dr. Kathryn Wilkinson 

 

Claiborne Hill Veterinary Hospital 

In loving memory of Nanette Krentel 

 

Donations in memory of pets: 

 

 Claiborne Hill Veterinary Hospital 

In memory of “Harley”, “Smokey” & “Baby Kitty” 

 

Helouin Animal Hospital 

In memory of “Rocky”, “Sloane” & “Sophie” 

 

Sulphur Animal Clinic 

In memory of “Daisy”, “Mick”, “Belle”, “Shelby” & “Sydney” 

 

WALTER J. ERNST, JR. VETERINARY MEMORIAL 

FOUNDATION 

 

Thanks to the following people, clinics, and all past contributors, the Dr. Walter J. Ernst, Jr. 
Veterinary Memorial Foundation continues to grow. Your continued support will help the 

Foundation to reach new heights. Please consider a contribution today and encourage your clients 
to participate in our memorial program. 

 

All donations received will be recognized. Family members will receive a card notifying 
them of the donation and the individual or clinic that made the donation. 
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LVMA is offering the American Society of 
Veterinary Medical Association  
Executives’ (ASVMAE) Power of 10 
(P10) Leadership Development Program 
to veterinarians who have graduated 
during or after 2011.  
 

The purpose of the program is to engage 
and develop recent graduates through the 
broadest possible adoption of a dynamic 
and evolving leadership program. 
  

The objectives of the P10 program are to 
provide recent graduates with: 
      · A collaborative initiative to  
  cultivate leadership capacity 
 · A learning experience that will      

benefit the individual (and the VMA, 
their practice, and their community) 
· A network of peers with similar 
challenges  

  

Applications for the LVMA’s 2018 P10 
Program are available through October 

1, 2017.  Our 2017 class will officially 
graduate and the 2018 class will be  
announced and introduced at the LVMA 
2018 Winter Meeting in New Orleans on 
Saturday, January 27, 2018. The P10 
Program will include one “kickoff”  
weekend and five one-day face-to-face 
meetings to be held on Tuesdays in  
Baton Rouge. The tentative schedule will 
be published prior to the availability of 
the application.  
  

The Kickoff Weekend will be designed 
for P10 classmates to get to know one 
another and the Program and will  
include INSIGHTS training by ELANCO.  
INSIGHTS Discovery training is a tool for 
people to recognize their and others  
behavior to help improve  
communication, decision making and 
performance. 
  

The five Tuesday sessions will include: 
 

1) FRANK training by ZOETIS, a 
communication workshop  

      offering veterinarians expert 
guidance on enriching the  

     veterinarian-client patient  
      interaction. 
   

2) A day devoted to practice ethics, 
medical malpractice, and the 
components and resources of 
organized veterinary medicine. 

    

3) Media training, including how to 
promote yourself and your 
practice. 

  
4) Advocacy and legislative issues. 
     

5) A potpourri of professional  
 issues such as Burnout,  
      Financial Planning, Worklife 

Management and practice   
ownership/business              
management. 

  
There is no registration fee or tuition for 
the P10 Program.  Travel and other  
expenses of participants are expected to 
be paid by the participant or the  
participant’s clinic.  Lodging and meals 
during the Kickoff weekend will be paid 
by the LVMA, and the LVMA will  
reimburse one night’s lodging for any 
participants travelling over 100 miles 
one-way to attend the one day  
programs.  Lunches and refreshments 
during programs will be provided by the 
LVMA. 
  
All participants will be expected to 
attend every session, except in the 
case of legitimate family emergency. 
  
 
For more information, visit the LVMA 
website at www.lvma.org, contact the 
LVMA office at 800-524-2996 or by 
email at office@lvma.org  
Or contact: LVMA Power of 10 Lead  
Facilitator Marc Bordelon, DVM, MBA, 
Office: 337-984-7611  
Cell: 337-258-0474 

Executive Director’s Report 
SUMMER IS OVER AND A NEW LVMA YEAR BEGINS…..  

The Southwest Veterinary Symposium is almost upon us.  Please see the advertisement on page 5 and register now for this 
exciting meeting.  If you are looking for a great “big meeting” experience, the SWVS is a great choice! 
 

Plan now to attend the LVMA Winter Meeting at the Astor Crowne Plaza New Orleans at the intersection of Bourbon and  
Canal, January 26-28, 2018!  Drs. John Mauterer, Kirk Ryan and Dale Peyroux are working hard to assemble a great program.  
The LVMA Winter Meeting is always the premier annual event for Louisiana veterinarians to gather together for continuing 
education, business and social discussion, and encounters with veterinary industry vendors in a relaxed but professional 
environment.  Mark your calendars now for this important meeting! 
 

The Power of Ten 2017 Class is going strong and we are seeking applicants for the 2018 Class!  The LVMA 2018 program will 
continue to include a kickoff weekend in February and six Tuesday sessions during the year.  The Program is designed to 
provide professional and leadership training to recently graduated (2011 and after) veterinarians.  Applications will be 
available by October 1, 2017.   
 

Nominations are now being sought for LVMA awards and nomination forms are in this Newsletter.  Each year the LVMA  
recognizes and honors people that have made important contributions to veterinary medicine, the veterinary community 
and/or animal health, as well as an animal that has distinguished itself in a special way. 
 

The social and political event of the upcoming Fall season is the Commissioner Mike Strain, DVM Campaign’s Fall Ball which 
will be held at the Old Governor’s Mansion on Thursday, October 19, 2017.  This should be a must-attend event for every 
veterinarian who values effective legislative and regulatory advocacy for the veterinary profession in Louisiana.  Information 
on tickets and sponsorships is available at www.mikestrain.org. 
 

Stay well and stay connected! 

http://www.lvma.org
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Power of Ten Leadership Academy 
Participant Application 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Name           Date 
 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Preferred mailing address 
 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
City, state, zip code 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Preferred daytime phone   Cell phone    Email address 
 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
School and year of graduation 
 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Employer name    Employer address 
 
 

Current Employment Type:  __SA    __LA     __Mixed    __Post-grad Program: ______________________________  
 
Other: __________________________________ 
 
Do you have individuals you consider to be a mentor who would support your participation in this program?       Yes         No  if yes, Name(s) of 
mentor: ________________________ 
 
On an attached sheet of paper please address the following questions – take as much space as you need to paint a complete picture for the evaluators 
to consider. 
 

Perspective – Express why you’re interested in participating (e.g. what life experiences or unique perspectives might you bring to the group, 
what examples can you give from your past experiences that would bring depth and diversity to this group). 
 

Goals – What goals do you hope to achieve through participating? 
 

Activities – List organizations, clubs and/or committees in which you have actively participated or held office (including veterinary school). 
 

This program is intended for veterinarians who graduated within the last seven years; other candidates may be considered based on their level of interest.  Enrollment 

is limited to 10 LVMA members per year. 

 

Send your completed application by October 1, 2017 to: 

Louisiana Veterinary Medical Association    800.524.2996 toll free  
8550 United Plaza Boulevard      225.928.5862 phone 
Suite 1001       225.408.4422 fax 
Baton Rouge, LA 70809      office@lvma.org 
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License Renewals 

Vol. 27 Issue 4 

In loving memory of Dr. Robert Lank 
July 1, 1919— April 16, 2017 

 

The Louisiana Veterinary Medical Association (LVMA) shares in the grief of Dr. Robert Lank's family 
at his death on Sunday, April 16, 2017.   
 

Dr. Lank practiced Veterinary Medicine in Ferriday and Bastrop, Louisiana before joining the LSU  
faculty in 1948. He retired as Emeritus Professor, Department Head and Associate Dean of the LSU 
School of Veterinary Medicine. In 1966 he served as President of the Louisiana Veterinary Medical  
Association and was also a member of the Kansas State Veterinary Alumni Association, East Baton 
Rouge Cattleman's Association and the Baton Rouge Kiwanis Foundation. He was very active in the 
American Veterinary Medical Association serving as a Louisiana delegate for many years. He was 
elected to the AVMA Council on Education, official accrediting agency of the profession, for 10 years, 

and served as chairman for 2 years. He was named Louisiana Veterinarian of the year in 1962, LSU Veterinary Alumni Award 
of Merit in 1983, and received the Presidential Certificate of Appreciation and Meritorious Service Award from the Selective 
Service Advisory  
Committee. He served as chairman of the EBR Mosquito Abatement and Rodent Control Board, was an active member of the 
Downtown Kiwanis Club, a member of the Red Stick Forestry Association, Louisiana Pecan Growers Association and  
University United Methodist Church. He also served on the LSU Boyd Professor Review Committee.  
 

Louisiana State University School of Veterinary Medicine has established a scholarship in Dr. Lank’s name. Donations in his 
memory may be made online or via check made payable to LSU Foundation with a note on the Notation Line: Dr. Robert Lank  
Memorial Scholarship. Please send all checks to: LSU Foundation 3796 Nicholson Dr. Baton Rouge, LA, 70802  
 

“The LSU Foundation will share notices about memorial gifts with Dr. Lank’s family. We do not share the gift amount unless a  
donor explicitly give us permission to do so.” - The LSU Foundation 
 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to Dr. Lank's family and friends.  He will be greatly missed by us all. 
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LVMA Delegate Report 
Delegates tackle timely  

issues in veterinary  

medicine 
The times indeed are a changin’, and the 2017 
House of Delegates meeting held at the AVMA 
Annual Convention certainly reflected that reality. 
 

From marijuana therapies for pets, to telehealth, 
the opioid epidemic and the use of service and 
assistance animals, discussions held and actions 
taken at the meeting are representative of the  
changing – and perhaps challenging – times in 
which we live. 

 
Each of these topics and more was  
addressed during the HOD’s Veterinary  
Information Forum (VIF), and the HOD’s efforts to 
address them are examples of how your AVMA 
continues to represent the interests of all  
veterinarians in this diverse profession.

 
The VIF, now in its second year, is an open  
discussion in which AVMA HOD members address 
high-profile issues of significant importance to 
AVMA member veterinarians. The VIF topics are 
chosen with input from AVMA members, and the 
forum provides for sharing ideas and rapid  
response to issues if needed. If you have ideas for 
discussion topics for the next VIF, which will be 
held at the AVMA Veterinary Leadership  
Conference in January, please reach out to your 
delegates by visiting the HOD Directory on our 
website. 
 

Marijuana therapies 
This year’s topics included the growing interest in 
marijuana therapies for pets. As the use of  
medicinal marijuana products continues to grow 
in the realm of human medicine, more and more 
pet owners are wondering if their animals might 
benefit from similar therapies. In response to the 
discussions held during the HOD meeting,  
delegates agreed to recommend to the AVMA 
Board of Directors that the association consider 
creating and disseminating informational pieces 
on: 

 The current legal status of cannabis  as it       

applies to veterinary practitioners 

 Unified definitions of cannabis and its  

derivatives 

 The current research available, and 

 The signs, symptoms and treatment of canna-

bis toxicosis in animals for both practitioners 
and clients 

 

The HOD also recommended that the AVMA  
investigate working with other research  

organizations and medical stakeholders to attempt 
to reclassify cannabis from a Schedule 1 drug to a 
Schedule 2 drug to facilitate research  
opportunities for veterinary and human medical 
uses. 
 

Telehealth 
Delegates also approved a new AVMA Policy on 
Telemedicine and a revised Model Veterinary 
Practice Act to help begin to address advances in 
technology that are leading to more people  
seeking remote delivery of  health information and 
education for themselves and for their animals. 
 

The AVMA is committed to ensuring  
access to the convenience and benefits afforded by 
telemedicine, while  
promoting the responsible provision of  
high-quality veterinary medical care. 
 

Given the current state of technological  
capabilities, available research and the current 
regulatory landscape, the AVMA believes that 
veterinary telemedicine should only be conducted 
within an existing Veterinarian-Client-Patient  
Relationship (VCPR), with the exception for advice 
given in an emergency until that patient can be 
seen by a veterinarian. 
 

Without a VCPR, any advice provided through 
electronic means should be general and not  
specific to a patient, diagnosis or treatment. We 
also recognize that future policy in this area needs 
to be informed by evidence-based research on the 
impact of telemedicine on access to care and  
patient safety. 
 
Opioids and prescription monitoring programs 
We’re all aware of the nation’s growing opioid 
epidemic, and more states are looking to require 
more veterinarians to participate in prescription 
drug monitoring programs. In an effort to better 
understand the issue and to better educate our 
members and others about the veterinarians’ role 
in opioid prescribing, the HOD recommended that 
the AVMA develop model language  
related to: 

 Information on how to positively                  

Interact with state boards of pharmacy 

 Recommendations for reporting that are 

practical, reasonable and  
realistic 

 Development of appropriate  

reporting software 

 Methods of permanent  

identification for animals 

 Veterinarians’ responsibility in monitoring, 

and 

 Continuing education for  

veterinarians, such as best prescribing practices 
and identifying diversion and abuse 
 

Service and assistance animals 
The AVMA has been actively researching the role 
of service, emotional support and therapy animals 

over the course of the last two years. We’ve devel-
oped  
policies and drafted a white paper titled 
“Assistance Animals: Rights of Access and the 
Problem of Fraud.” 
 

Given recent concerns specifically about service 
animal fraud raised by AVMA members, the AVMA 
HOD approved a policy expected to serve as a  
foundation for further educational and advocacy 
efforts that will promote appropriate use of  
service, emotional support and therapy animals, 
and discourage misunderstandings or fraudulent 
activities. 
 

The HOD also recommended the  
following: 

 That the AVMA create educational materials 

on service and assistance animals for the public, 
veterinarians, businesses and human medical 
professionals 

 That the AVMA advocate for unified  

definitions for service, assistance and emotional 
support animals 

 That the AVMA Steering Committee on  

Human-Animal Interactions create a working 
group, that includes human healthcare providers, 
to develop communication materials in support of 
the exchange of information between human 
healthcare providers and veterinarians 
 

Bylaws amendments and resolutions 
The HOD also approved the following during its 
regular meeting session: 

 Bylaws Amendment 2: Student Chapters of 

the AVMA 

 Bylaws Amendment 3: Constituent Allied 

Veterinary Organizations 

 Resolution 4: Therapeutic Use of Stem Cells 

and Regenerative Medicine 

 Resolution 6: The Importance of Federal 

Veterinarians in Emergency Response 

 
Elections 
Delegate James Brett from Mississippi was elected 
to the HOD House Advisory Committee. 
The HOD also voted to elect the following AVMA 
members to AVMA councils: 

 Council on Biologic and Therapeutic Agents: 

Dr. Bruce Coston, Dr. Brian Lubbers, Dr. Brad 
Tanner 

 Council on Public Health and Regulatory 

Veterinary  Medicine: Dr. Allan Drusys, Dr.  
Patricia McKane, Dr. Christopher Olsen, Dr. 
Misha Robyn 

 Council on Research: Dr. Alicia Bertone 

 Council on Veterinary Service: Dr. Duane 

Colmey, Dr. Manuel Himenes, Dr. Robert Sager 

 Judicial Council: Dr. George Cuellar 

 

Many thanks to the AVMA@work editor for the 
above summation of our 2017 HOD meeting . 

 

C. Wayne Roberson, DVM   
LVMA Delegate 

 
Robert Gross, DVM 
LVMA Alternate 

https://www.avma.org/About/Governance/Leadership/Pages/hod-list.aspx
https://www.avma.org/KB/Resources/Reports/Pages/Assistance-Animals-Rights-of-Access-and-the-Problem-of-Fraud.aspx
https://www.avma.org/KB/Resources/Reports/Pages/Assistance-Animals-Rights-of-Access-and-the-Problem-of-Fraud.aspx
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Check it out! Upcoming Events: 

Event Hosts Event Date Venue City, State Contact Info 

San Diego County 

VMA  

San Diego County 

VMA Veterinary 

Conference 

September 9-10, 

2017 

Handlery  

Hotel San  

Diego 

San Diego, CA SDCVMA.org 

Southwest Veterinary 

Symposium 

SWVS September 21-24, 

2017 

Henry B.  

Gonzalez  

Convention 

Center 

San Antonio, 

TX 

SWVS.org 

America Board of  

Veterinary  

Practitioners 

ABVP  

Symposium 2017 

October 5-8, 2017 Intercontinental 

Buckhead 

Atlanta, GA ABVP.com 

LVMA 2018 Winter  

Meeting 

January 26-28, 

2018 

Astor Crowne 

Plaza 

New Orleans, 

LA 

LVMA.org 

San Diego County 

VMA 

San Diego County 

VMA Veterinary 

Conference 

April 28-29, 2018 Handlery Hotel 

San Diego 

San Diego, CA Sdcvma.org 
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The Louisiana Board of Veterinary  
Medicine would like to  

remind you of the 

2017-2018 Renewal Period 
 
 
 

 
 

All licenses/certificates expire  
September 30, 2017.  

 
Prepare now and avoid late fees, stress 

and hassle! 
 
 

For more information contact: 
The Louisiana Board of Veterinary  

Medicine 
(225) 342-2176 

admin@lsbvm.org 
 



Classifieds  

The LVMA offers annual sponsorships of their website. The fee is $500.00 and your company logo will run on a rotating banner advertisement on the 

website for an entire year. This is a great way to get your name out there! Contact the LVMA office for more information.  

Looking for More Ways to Promote Your Company? 

To place a classified advertisement, please email the LVMA 

office at office@lvma.org. If you have questions about our 

advertising rates, please contact the LVMA office at (225) 928-

5862, office@lvma.org, or visit our website at www.lvma.org. 

CLASSIFIED AD CHANGES 

 
 

All classified ads will be published at the following rate: 

Members:   First 50 words, Free. Every  

   word after is $0.75 per word. 

Non-Members:  $0.75 per word.  
 

Ads will run 2 consecutive months, and then be removed, unless 

the LVMA is notified you would like to continue to run your ad 

for another 2 month run. You will be invoiced at the end of the 

first month during a 2 month period.  

Small animal practice located in the heart of central Louisiana seeking 

associate veterinarian.  Fitzgerald Animal Hospital has provided  

comprehensive animal care to the citizens of Alexandria, Louisiana for 

forty years.  This full-time/part-time position is available to experienced 

veterinarians and new graduates alike. Position includes excellent  

benefits, no emergency, paid CE and competitive salary at an AAHA 

accredited practice. Interested candidates please contact Dr. Bruce  

Guillory at 318-445-6428 or bmguillory@aol.com.  Fax resumes to 318-

442-8309. 

Small animal hospital located in New Iberia, LA, seeking veterinarian 

to work 35-40 hrs/wk + rotate weekends. In addition to the “day-to-

day” opportunities to make a difference in practice, there is also tre-

mendous opportunity to grow surgery and dentistry.  A doctor interest-

ed in these areas, in addition to general practice, would have the oppor-

tunity to have a thriving caseload.  

Our expectations are for a new doctor to be comfortable with technolo-

gy, client education and high quality medicine. The ideal candidate 

will have one to five years of experience and be comfortable perform-

ing well-patient exams, as well as diagnosing and treating patients and 

ER day cases. The compensation and benefit plan will commensurate 

with experience. Serious inquiries please send your resume 

to ahabetz@lafayettevets.com 

Our three-DVM small animal veterinary hospital is looking for a full time 

RVT starting immediately. We offer competitive pay, benefits, and NO 

weekend shifts or after-hours on call.  

Contact us @ 337-788-0614 or crowleyvethosp@hotmail.com.   

Part-time Associate Veterinarian sought for growing small  

animal practice in Baton Rouge. Established practice recently relocated to 

beautiful facility in a prosperous and growing area. We are a general prac-

tice with strong bonds to the community and our clients. Potential for full

-time and buy-in. No emergency duty.  Experience preferred.  

Send resume to etaylordvm@cox.net.  

Family Health Insurance at Group Rates 

Group, Individual, Medicare Supplements, Dental 

Call or email for a free quote! 

Melvin Thomas- (318) 795-4924 

Melvin.thomas@bcbsla.com 

411 Ashley Ridge Blvd., Shreveport, LA 71106 

Idexx catalyst and lasercyte for sale pick up contract or $20,000 obo. 

Hardly used, closed clinic due to economy, no need for anymore, excel-

lent shape. Youngsville, La. 337-577-4087 (Dr. Landry) 

Bowie Cavette Vet box 

Fits Ford Ranger or similar truck. Great Shape, $2,500.00 OBO 

337-365-9060 

Dr. Shannon Gonsoulin 

Associate veterinarian needed for our growing small animal practice in 

Northeast Louisiana. We offer in-house lab work with Idexx Lasercyte 

and Catalyst One, digital radiography, and pulse oximetry/ECG  

monitoring of surgery patients and other diagnostics. The applicant 

must be able to work independently, and also have excellent leadership 

skills. In May, we are moving into a 6,200+ square foot building with 

four exam rooms, a surgery suite, a dental suite, a treatment area, and 

an office for each veterinarian. There will only be hospitalization, no 

boarding, at this new location. We have a laid back work environment, 

and there is a break room and a large social/common area for the staff.  

We are excited about the opportunity of continuing to grow our  

practice and look forward to adding an excellent veterinarian to our 

team. Experience desired, but not absolutely necessary. 

Please send resumes to Joel Young at blackrivervet@aol.com 

Fast growing, progressive, AAHA Accredited hospital in Ponchatoula 

looking for a courteous, motivated, hard working full time veterinarian. 

Our hospital is a 6 doctor, paperless practice with computer's in each 

exam room, digital x-ray, tonopen, doppler blood pressure, in-house 

hematology/chemistry/blood clotting time machines, EKG, video  

otoscope, dedicated ICU with 4 Heska IV pumps / syringe pumps / oxy-

gen cage, isolation ward, advanced surgical monitoring (blood  

oxygen levels, EKG, body temperature, heart rate, capnography, resp. 

rate and blood pressure), Ligasure unit, GE Ultrasound unit, Storz  

endoscopy tower and digital dental x-ray. Experience is preferred. Com-

pensation includes base salary plus performance bonuses, 2% IRA con-

tribution, 50% health insurance, CE stipend, dues to AAHA/AAFP/

LVMA and DVM license fees. Please email resumes to Dr Jason  

Farrell at drjpfarrell@yahoo.com. Employee must be a team oriented, 

hard working, dependable individual with a dedication to practicing top 

notch veterinary medicine. 
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Southshore Animal Hospital in Metairie, LA is looking for a part-time/

full time associate for our growing practice. The ability to multi-task in a 

fast-paced environment is necessary.  Our clinic is equipped with in-

house diagnostics, digital x-ray, ultrasound, and monitoring equipment. 

Please email resumes to drchris@southshoreanimal.com. 

Animal Hospital of West Monroe is currently searching for an associate 

veterinarian for our fast paced small animal clinic. We practice high qual-

ity medicine and surgery with inhouse diagnostics, surgical monitoring, 

surgical laser, therapeutic laser, and digital radiography. Our local animal 

emergency clinic takes all after hour emergencies.  Interest in avian and 

pocket pet medicine a plus. Competitive salary and benefit package. 

Please send resume to jdavid308@yahoo.com. 

mailto:drchris@southshoreanimal.com
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